
 

 

NEW 

VASCULAR NURSING 

COURSE 

 
 

London South Bank University and Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust 
are excited to announce their NEW VASCULAR NURSING COURSE, ‘Care 
of the Vascular Patient’, taught at level 6 and level 7, and is due to start on 

3rd October 2017. 
 

 
The module spans over 12 weeks, with 6 taught days at London South Bank 
University, and St. Mary’s Hospital, Paddington. The inter-professional 

modules are taught by expert clinicians and focus on multiple aspects of the 
holistic care of the vascular patient, from both a surgical and medical 
perspective. The module will encourage participants to develop their 

knowledge, skills and competence in providing evidence-based care for the 
vascular patient in the acute care setting. Participants will also develop their 

skills in critical thinking and service innovation, contributing to an enhanced 
understanding of the quality of care within vascular services. 
 

 
To apply and obtain further information please go to: 

www.applycpd.com/lsbu/ 

 
Alternatively to express your interest please contact: 
 
Michael Sampson 

Senior Lecturer 
London South Bank University 

michael.sampson@lsbu.ac.uk 
0207 185 8081 
 

Louise Allen 
Vascular Nurse Specialist 

Imperial College Healthcare NHS Trust 
louise.allen@imperial.nhs.uk 
0203 312 6246 
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